
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On the 25th January 2021, MTYBA held their first pupillage event of the year, the 

Pupillage Application Event.  

Our amazing panel of practicing barristers gave their tips that helped them to succeed 

in their own applications and also their advice on what NOT to put on an application 

(remember everyone, no jokes, but if appropriate bring up your tapas making skills in 

interview!).  

The panel were also asked a number of questions from our aspiring barristers and we 

are sure the answers to them will prove useful. The panel discussed the impact of the 

COVID-19 pandemic and highlighted that chambers will understand that opportunities 

would have been missed in the last year. There was also advice given about why you 

were applying to chambers on Circuit and how to tailor your application to make your 

achievements stand out. 

Thank you to our panelists who took time out of their schedules to offer their wisdom 

for this event; it is appreciated by the committee and no doubt by our attendees.  

The committee wish all aspiring barristers the very best of luck with their applications 

this year! 
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